Aug. 31, 1921.

r Wm, Thorpe,
930:C, 3t..,
San Diego, Cal.

Dear Sir-

Your request for a lease on park property at Torrey
Pines Park has, in common with many similar requests,
been denied. It is the intention of this department to
construet a suitable building at that location and to
conduct & tea room or other similar businegs under mun- -
icipal jurisdiction. It is hoped that this work can be
undertaken within the next year, and there will then be
an opening for a mgnager or caretaker. It 1s suggested
that you file application with the Civil Service Com-
mission, in ordexr that you may be eligible when the
position shall be created,

Very truly yours,
Board of Park Commissioners,




